Received 15th June, 1914,

Answered

Copy of a
Ftract-from letter dated 12th Juns, 1914, received from.......

The Societys surveyors at AMSEERDAM,

Original letter with

Vessel’s Name. "ARTEMIS",

With reference to your classing letter of the 9th
ingt ant respecting the First Entry rep ort No.8072 on the Motor
vessel "ARES", and with regard to the byéking test of this
vessel's stesl wirs, We beg to inform you that this is really
39 tons,

Respecting the strakes of plating in the Hull of #is
vessel 1t appears tha one strake has arroneously besn omitted
in the First Entry Report of this vessd and also in the First
Entry report No,5977 on the Sister Vesssl "ARTEMIS".

We enclose herewith amended plating form for both
vessels and should bs glad to have same pastad over the Firg
Entry remports,

We are, etc.
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